

Rectory Gardens Worthing West Sussex BN14 7TQ

TEL 01903 235389 FAX 01903 215047

EMAIL office@broadwaterce.org Headteacher: Mr A Morrissey

www.broadwater.w-sussex.sch.uk

12th September 2025

Dear Year I Parents/Carers,

SCIENCE WEEK

During the week beginning 22nd September, Year One will be holding a Science Week. For the first part of the week, we will be learning about different parts of our bodies. As part of our RHE and Science curriculum, we shall be teaching the words for the private body parts including penis and vulva. This will be covered in an age-appropriate way.

Later in the week, we shall be finding out more about our sense of taste. We will be smelling and sampling small amounts of the following foods: marmite, lemon, cinnamon, honey, lemon juice and mint. Please inform us of any reason why your child shouldn't sample any of these food items by **Monday 15**th **September.**

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Emerson / Mrs Langdell / Mrs Rowden / Mrs Owens

Year I Teachers